
 

 

  
 

January 2025 Trading Hours 
 
 
 

 
DATE 

 

 
OPENING HOURS 

MONDAY 13th  JANUARY 12.00pm – 3.00pm 
TUESDAY 14th  JANUARY 9.00am – 3.00pm 

WEDNESDAY 15th JANUARY 9.00am – 3.00pm Walk In Day 
THURSDAY 16th  JANUARY 9.00am – 3.00pm 

FRIDAY 17th  JANUARY 9.00am – 3.00pm  
SATURDAY 18th  JANUARY 9:00 am – 3:00 pm 
MONDAY 20th  JANUARY CLOSED 
TUESDAY 21st   JANUARY 9:00 am – 3:00 pm Walk In Day 

WEDNESDAY 22nd JANUARY 12:30 pm – 3:00 pm  
THURSDAY 23th JANUARY 9:00 am – 3:00 pm  

FRIDAY 24th JANUARY 9:00 am – 3:00 pm  
SATURDAY 25th JANUARY 9.00am – 3:00pm Walk In Day 
MONDAY 27th  JANUARY CLOSED 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
TUESDAY 28th  JANUARY CLOSED (Staff Training) 

WEDNESDAY 29th  JANUARY 8.00 am – 11:00 am  
2:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

THURSDAY 30th  JANUARY 8.00 am – 11:00 am 
FRIDAY 31st JANUARY 8.00 am – 11:00 am 

Note: Uniform Shop is Closed between 12pm to 12.30pm each day for lunch break. 
NOTE: Please check availability via Facebook on the day.  

 
 
 

Normal hours commence from Monday 3rd February 2025 (Term Time Only) 
  Monday 8:00 am – 10:00 am   Tuesday 8:00 am – 11:00 am 
  Wednesday 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm   Thursday 8:00 am – 11:00 am  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
Dear Families,   
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you back to school in 2025. For your school uniform requirements 
please read through the below options so we can serve you the best we can.    
 
No appointments necessary in Term 4. Why not come in and try on sizing and beat the January rush? Note: 
The Uniform Shop’s last day is 21st November 2024. 
 
We have also established an on-line booking service for families that need to try on uniforms, beginning 
Monday 13th January 2025. Book in as soon as possible to get a time you prefer.  
 
We have 3 walk in days available where you can just buy items. There will be limited fittings on these days. 
(Please see timetable for days and hours)  
 
Times will be available for families in 15min allocations. Please be considerate of others when booking time 
slots and only book multiple slots if you have multiple children that need to try on or know you will need 
longer than 15 minutes, as appointments are limited due to space in the uniform shop.  Please see email from 
the College (due out by the end of the term) for information on how to book an online appointment.  
Please check the availability of the Uniform Shop via Facebook on the day you plan to come. Email 
sspruniformshop@bne.catholic.edu.au if you need to cancel an appointment.  
 
Online orders are available during this time on Flexischools (Select Pick up at Uniform Shop, no admin pick 
up available) and you can just drop by during opening hours on any day and pick up after you have you been 
notified of collection.  
 
Our exchange policy remains the same - if the uniform items have not been worn, named or washed, we can 
exchange or refund.  Our preferred method of payment remains contactless payments, Eftpos, credit/debit 
card or student I.D.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and patience during the back to school period.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Katherine Kolodko 
Uniform Shop Convenor  
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